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Hello Emerson Friends and Families, 

The end of our school year has come. When one door 
closes, another (or many) opens. To all of our 5th grade 
students, congratulations and good luck as you all move 
forward to bigger things next school year. To the 
students that will be returning next year to Emerson, 
we are excited to hear about all of your summer 
adventures. 

For those that are moving on for whatever reasons, we 
say, “See you later.” We hope that your time at Emerson 
has been rewarding and fulfilling. Whenever you 
happen to be in the neighborhood again, you are always 
welcome to stop in and say hello. 

I hope everyone’s summer adventures are exciting, fun 
and safe. 

Stay well and have fun. 

Eric Check,  Principal   

 
Last Day of School  

Weds. June 5th  
12:10PM Early Dismissal 

 
Summer School 

Kindercapers, Preschool Pals, 
Elementary Reading & Math 

July 8th thru August 2nd 
 

Student Info Update 
Opens 
July ??? 

 
School Picture Day 

Tuesday, August 27th 
4K/KG/Staff 1-4pm 
Grades 1-5 4-6pm 

 
Fall Open House 

Tuesday, August 27th 
5-6pm 

 
 
 

http://www.lacrosseschools.org/emerson
mailto:emerson@lacrossesd.org
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Click here to access Emerson’s breakfast 
& lunch menus, meal prices, & 

nutritional information. 

The Emerson Food Pantry is available for families in need.  

If you would like to receive a bag or 

donate to the food pantry, please contact  

Michelle Torgerson 

Emerson School Counseler 

mtorgers@lacrossesd.org 

This is where you can find out about 

different events, programs, and 

opportunities for your child(ren) in the 

community.  

https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/  

https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/Emerson
https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/
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Last Day of School Reminders! 
• Dismissal bell is 12:10 p.m. 

• Lunch will be served to students before they leave. 

• Please check lost and found for any missing items. 

• Be sure all school distributed materials and devices 
are returned to school (ex. library books, iPads, 
chargers, etc.). 

• Check unpaid balances in Skyward (ex. library, 
nutrition) 

• Be sure to check backpacks for report cards and 
yearbooks that will be sent home in the coming 
days. 

 

Summer School 

Registration is still available for Foundation 

courses for Summer programming, but Enrich-

ment course registration has closed. Please con-

tact our main office if  you would like to register 

your child or have any questions. 

 

 

Retirements! 

Please help us in congratulating the retirement of  

the following Emerson Staff  Members: 

• Carolyn Smith—Administrative Assistant 

• Mary Lindahl—School Nutrition Director 

• Jennifer Ruetten—Academic Coach 

• Jim Jessessky—Custodian 

 

 

 

From the Health Room: School 
Medications! 

Please be sure to stop by the main office in the 

coming days to collect any prescription or over 

the counter medications for your student! Any 

remaining or over the counter medications will be 

disposed of  Friday, June 14th unless your student 

is in summer school and arrangements have been 

made in advance. 

 

Last Day of  School Reminders: 

• Medication will not be administered after 

12:00 P.M. on June 5th 

• Medication will not be sent home with your 

student fore safety reasons. 

• When refilling prescriptions from now until 

the end of  the year, kindly only send enough 

to finish out the year. 
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School Toolbox Fundraiser! 

While this school year is just finishing up, we are 

already planning for next school year!  Be 

prepared and help raise money for Emerson by 

ordering your 2024-2025 school supplies through 

schooltoolbox.com!  The supplies are name 

brand and there are options to donate additional 

supplies to the classroom or the school in general 

for students in need.   Please email Kelly Masche 

with any questions at kmasche@lacrossesd.org.  

Lost and Found Items 

Be sure to stop by and claim any lost and found 

items before leaving for summer! 

4K Marsh Excursions 

The children in 4K spent the month of  May 

learning about the animals living in the marsh 

habitat. They learned concepts about herons, 

geese, ducks, turtles, dragonflies, and muskrats. 

They took three walks to the marsh to witness the 

animals in their native surroundings. Did you 

know a muskrat can stay under water for over ten 

minutes? Ask a preschooler, they can tell you that 

and more! 

 

http://schooltoolbox.com/
mailto:kmasche@lacrossesd.org
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November 15th 

December 14th 

See you next school year! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu-MljzWR2SMLD556azQO34tLWzF8_bZ5RNDjaQZ2FwbVtQA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.facebook.com/groups/emersonPTO
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https://www.lacrosseschools.org/emerson/wp-content/uploads/sites/15/2023/11/2024-25-4K-registration-flyer.pdf
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